

Republic of the Philippines DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

Negros Island Region

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF NEGROS ORIENTAL Office of the School Governance and Operations Division

Capitol Area, Dumaguete City

www.depednegor.net

negros.oriental@deped.gov.ph SGOD Office (035) 225 - 6180

MEMORANDUM

TO:

All 2016 Principals' Test Qualified Applicants

SUBJECT:

PNU Review Classes for the National Qualifying Examination for

School Heads

DATE:

July 12, 2016

Attached is a communication from the Philippine National University (PNU) Visayas, informing and inviting those who intend to take the 2016 Principals' Test on November 6, 2016 to join their review classes on October 24-27, 2016 at PNU Visayas, Cadiz City, Negros Occidental.

2. For details, see attached communication.

3. For the information, and guidance of all concerned.

LELANIE T. CABRERA, CESE

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent Officer In-Charge





Philippine Normal University Visays: The National Center for Teacher Education Negros Island Region Cadiz City, Negros Occidental

Office of the Executive Director and Provest

n:7/08/16

June 1 2016

LELANIE T. CABRERA

OIC, Schools Division Superintendent Division of Negros Oriental Durnaguete City

Madam:

Warm Greetings!

We are pleased to inform you that PNU Visayas will offer review classes for those who intend to take the National Qualifying Examination for School Head (NQESH) on November 6, 2016. The review classes will cover the competencies prescribed by the National Educators Academy of the Philippines (NEAP) and the Department of Education based on the National Competency-Based Standards for School Heads.

The review classes are scheduled on **October 24-27**, **7016** at Philippine Normal University Visayas, Cadiz City, Negros Occidental. Our reviewers include outstanding former and current officials of the Department of Education and highly qualified PNU faculty members. The review fee is P 5,000,00 inclusive of review materials.

Registration is ongoing until October 15, 2016. Attached is the copy of the letter of our university president addressed to the regional director of Negros island Region (NiR). For further details, piezse visit www.ppu.edu.ph, call (034) 493 0265 and look for Mr. Denmark L. Yonson, Head, Business Development Office or send email to www.ppu.edu.ph.

We will highly appreciate it if the above information will be disseminated to the teachers in the field through your office.

Thank you for your kind consideration and best regards

Very truly yours

BERT J. TUGA, Ph.D.

Executive Director and Provost



REPUBLIKA NG PILIPINAS Republic of the Philippines PAMANTASANG NORMAL NG PILIPINAS Philippine Normal University

ANG PAMBANSANG SENTRO SA EDUKASYONG PANGGURO

The NationalCenter for Teacher Education Mavrilla Manila

Frances Chemy Off Ch

President

June 8, 2016

DR. GILBERT T. SADSAD

Regional Director Department of Education - NIR West City Elementary School Compound Durnaguete City, Negros Oriental

Dear Dr. Sadsad.

Warm greetings!

We are pleased to inform you that Philippine Normal University, the National Center for Teacher Education, will offer review classes for those who intend to take the National Qualifying Examination for School Heads (NGESH)on November 6, 2016. The review covers the competencies prescribed by the National Educators Academy of the Philippines (NEAP) and the Department of Education based on the National Competency-Based Standards for School Heads.

The review classes are scheduled on the following dates:

October 6-9: PNU North Luzon Campus, Alicia, Isabela.

October 13-16 - PNU Mindanão Campus, Prosperidad, Agusandel Sur

October 20-23 - PNU Manila Campus, Taft Ave., Manila

October 24-27 - PNU Visayas Campus, Cadiz City, Negros Occidental

Our reviewers include outstanding former and current officials of the Department of Education and highly qualified PNU faculty members.

We will highly appreciate it if the above information can be disseminated to the teachers in the field through your Schools Division Superintendents and Principals.

Registration is ongoing until September 30, 2016. For further details, please visit ชาวา อาย คิดย คำ, call (02) 317 1768 loc. 759, or send an email to <u>ออสองดิทาง ติส่น คื</u>

Thank you for your kind accommodation and best regards.

Very truly yours,

ESTER B. OGENA, Ph.D.

Wall

President